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2021 EVENTS 
 

May 29th  -  6:30 PM 
Memorial Day Cocktail Party 
 

July 3rd  -  9:00 AM 
Pancake Breakfast 
 

July 3rd  -  7:00 PM 
4th of July Cocktail Party 
 

July 9th  -  7:00 PM 
CK Stockholder Meeting 
CK Tax District  Meeting 
 

July 10th  -  6:30 PM 
Bocce Night 
 

July 17   -  9:00 AM   -  9:00 PM 
Family Picnic 
 

July 30th  -  Morning Start 
Candlewood Classic 
Golf Tournament 
Hosted by the Isle 
 

July 31st  -  9:00 AM  -  11:00 AM 
Disney/Marvel  
Character Breakfast 
 

August 5th  -  7:00 PM 
CKCP Talent Show 
CKCP Campout 
 

August 7th  -  6:30 PM 
Las Vegas Night 
 

August 11th  -  6:00 PM 
Progressive Dinner 
 

August 13th  -  7:00 PM 
CKCP Awards Night 
 

August 20th  -  6:00 PM 
Beers of the Knolls 
 

August 22nd  -  11:00 AM 
Family Mass @ Clubhouse 
 
 

August 28th  -  6:30 PM 
President’s Dance 
CK Clubhouse 
 

September 4th   -  6:30 PM 
Event TBD 
 

September 5th  -  4:00 PM 
CK Stockholder Meeting 
CK Tax District Meeting 

 

WEEKLY EVENTS 
 

Mah-Jong:  Mon @ 7:00 PM 
YOGA:  Aug 9th & 23rd @ 6:45 PM 
Ice Cream Night:  Thurs @ 7:30 PM 
Ice Cream Truck:  Fri @ 3:30 PM 
Sailboat Races:  Sat @ 2:00 PM 

Candlewood Knolls 

Knolls Knews 

Notes 

CK SECURITY:  203-240-5444 

“We're havin’ a heat wave 
A tropical heat wave. 

The temperatures rising, 
It isn't surprising …” 

Whew!  It’s HOT!  The Dog Days of Summer are finally here!  But 

fortunately, we live on Candlewood Lake and a quick dip to get 
cool is just a few steps or golf cart ride away!  Today is the last 

day of CKCP … and the Awards Ceremony is tonight.  Be sure to 
stop by the ballfield and cheer on our great kids, counselors and 
of course, Phil Passaro, our camp director.  Thank you, Phil, for 

such a great season! 
 

There are a few more events scheduled for us older folks … Beers 
of the Knolls on August 20th, The President’s Dance honoring 

Maria Stonecipher on August 28th and something ... not sure 
what yet …  on September 4th – Labor Day weekend. 
 

Las Vegas Night and the Progressive Dinner were huge success-

es!  Thank you to everyone who supported these events! 
 

So, on this “quiet” weekend, enjoy the lake, your family and the 
comradery of good friend!  Stay cool! 

YOU ARE AWESOME! 
 

Thank you to all the committee volunteers that 
helped organize, set-up, and breakdown the fabulous 
"CK Palace Casino" for Vegas Night last Satur-

day.  You gave your time, talents, and treasure (i.e. generous dona-
tions) which led to a glorious evening of entertainment.  We are truly 
grateful for your enthusiasm and helping hands.  “Viva the Knolls!” 

                                   Denise & Karly 

THANK YOU  -  THANK YOU 

What an amazing night!! Thank 
you all for coming together to en-
joy the Progressive Dinner on 

Wednesday evening!! This event was filled with good food, good drinks 
and most importantly…good friends. We had so much to talk about 
and so many stories to tell that the night slipped by too quickly.   
 

A special thank you to our amazing hosts, Lisa Lee and Florence Iava-
rone, for welcoming all of us and providing a perfect setting with stun-
ning views of our beautiful lake … from a distance and up close. 
Lucky us!   

        Maria 



From the Editor … 
 

Summer officially started on June 
20th! Welcome back to the Knolls!  
As the new season of KKN begins 
we would love your feedback and 
any stories and/or pictures you 
would like to share with the com-
munity.  Content is king! Please 
email: your ideas to: 

knollsnotes.editor@gmail.com 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

THE HOURS FOR ALL KNOLLS BEACHES ARE: 
 

Sunday thru Thursday  -  Closes at 10:00 pm 

Friday and Saturday  -  Closes at 11:00 pm 
 

 

Please be courteous to the neighbors around the beach area and 

keep loud noise and music to a minimum. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All are welcome to join us when 
St. Edward the Confessor Roman Catholic Church 

will celebrate 
Sunday Mass at the Candlewood Knolls Clubhouse 

 

SUNDAY – AUGUST 22nd 
11:00 AM 

Coffee/Tea/Juice 
will be served following Mass 

Please bring a breakfast treat to be shared 
 

The Mass will be in memory of Knolls residents who 
have passed.  Please contact Denise at:  

Email:  realakita@aol.com 
or 

Text:  631-544-0010 
 

if you wish to submit name(s) to be placed in our book 
of remembrance no later than Wed 8/18/21. 

 

mailto:realakita@aol.com


Won’t You Be My Neighbor… 

 

Traveling Get Togethers for All! 
 
The children in the Knolls have many opportunities to make friends through camp 
and beach play.  Adults meet their neighbors while strolling through the Knolls on 
their daily walks, or sitting at the beaches, or mingling at the wide array of enter-
tainment events held throughout the year (cocktail parties, theme parties, bocce nights, picnics, 
etc.) In the 80’s and 90’s there were several fashion shows held at the clubhouse that featured 
our own ladies as models.  Some women played bridge and today they can take up yoga or play 

Mahjong on Monday evenings. 
 

In the mid 90’s Maria Stonecipher, along with her sisters Theresa Wohr and Gloria Craven,  orga-
nized a new venue for the women to gather known as the “Progressive Dinner”.  The idea being 
that each year 3 women would volunteer to open their homes and host either appetizers, dinner, 
or dessert.  Each host would be assigned a group of attendees to take care of all the food (mostly 
homemade) & beverages (mostly wine).  The women would walk or take their golf carts and move 
from home to home and enjoy mingling with old timers, new neighbors, and women you never 
had the chance to meet before.  The first Progressive Dinner was held in 1996 when 20 women 
enjoyed appetizers at Cathy Marasco’s house followed by dinner at Maria’s and desserts at the 
home of Pat Fleischman.  Over the years it had become so popular that the dinner portion had to 
be held at the clubhouse to accommodate the growing number of participants.  For the last sever-
al years, the dinner portion has been eliminated and the women enjoy appetizers and desserts at 
two homes.  This year Lisa Lee on Woods Road hosted appetizers and Florence Iavarone on 
Lakeshore So. hosted desserts.  Over 60 women of the Knolls enjoyed stunning lake views and 
feasted on delicious food & beverages. A great time was had by all. 
 

On another note, men were never included in this annual event so they decided to organize their 
own venue.  Twelve years ago the Beer of the Knolls was organized by Jerry Garbowski and mim-
icked the house to house concept with 3 homes hosting kegs of beer and catered food.  Following 
its popularity, they too now gather at two homes. Next Friday men will mingle at the homes of 
Dave Clegg and Casey White and fingers crossed … the weather will cooperate and the turnout 
will be huge.   

Denise Fucito 

Phil Pasarro and his great team of counselors at Down the Hatch Love ageless, and evergreen! 



Costumes for Sale 

Get ready for Halloween! 
 

We have the following costumes for sale 

that were used once for our Character 
Breakfast. 

Only $35 
 

  Tinker Bell           Adult Small 

  Sleeping Beauty    Adult Small 
  Anna                Adult Small 
  Jasmine           Adult Medium 

  Batman           Adult Medium 
  Mr. Incredible      Adult Medium 

  The Hulk            Adult Medium 
  Prince Charming      Adult Medium 
 

If you are interested in purchasing one, 
please contact Lori Moriarty at: 
 

ljmoriarty@sbcglobal.net  

COME AND SHOP! 
 

Just in case you missed the great Candlewood 
Knolls gift items at Vegas Night … here they are 
again!  Please call the office (203-746-4807) if you’d 
like to purchase any of the items listed below and 
look for our next Farmhouse Sale on Labor Day 
weekend!  (Saturday morning September 4th) 
 

Thank you for your support! 

 
Calling All Gents  -  Don’t Forget! 

 

BEERS OF THE KNOLLS 
Friday, August 20

th 

$25/Person  -  Includes Food, Mug and BEER! 

See attached flyer for more details. 

mailto:ljmoriarty@sbcglobal.net
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PROGRESSIVE DINNER 
 

Thank you Lisa Lee and Florence Iavarone for a 

great evening! A great time was had by all! 






